
      23rd June 2022 

 

 

Sports Day  -  Monday 27th June 2022 
 

The sports morning for Reception and Key Stage 1 (Oak, Maple and Willow Classes) will 
start at 10.30 a.m. and will last for approximately one hour. 

Gates will open at 10.00 a.m. and please enter through the gate to the field on Cowgate.   

 

All parents and carers are invited to join us for a whole school picnic between 12.00 and 
1.00 p.m. (entrance via Cowgate) 

 

The sports afternoon for Key Stage 2 (Chestnut, Rowan, Silver Birch and Hazel Classes) 
will start at 1.20 p.m. 

For those parents and carers joining us after lunch, the gates will re-open at 1.00 p.m. 
once lunch has finished.  Again, please enter through the gate to the field on Cowgate.  

 

Diary dates 
24.06.22  Tuberous Sclerosis Day 

27.06.22  Sports Day with picnic KS1 AM KS2 PM  

01.07.22  Transition day 

06.07.22   Y4 trip to Skegness Aquarium 

08.07.22  Year 3 trip to Sea Life Centre 

08.07.22  Year 5 trip to Parliament, Westminster  

14.07.22  PTFA Summer Fair  

15.07.22  St George’s Taster day –Y5 whole class—details to 
follow       

18.07.22  Willow class trip 

19.07.22  Year 6 Leaver’s party—details to follow  

22.07.22  End of term  

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have had our new reception children visit for two transition sessions recently and they have settled very well. We are 
looking forward to them all starting at Heckington in September. 

 

Next Friday, we have our transition ‘move up’ day, where the children will be able to spend a day in their new classroom 
with their new teacher, ready for September.  

 

We are very excited about our sports day on Monday. It is wonderful to finally be able to invite parents and carers in to 
watch the races and join in with a whole school picnic lunch. Please see the details below for timings and which entrance to 
use.  

 

Finally, tomorrow is our fund raising day for Tuberous Sclerosis. We’re looking forward to seeing all the children in crazy, 
wacky clothes! There won’t be a charge for wearing non school uniform as we are holding sponsored walks and the cake 
sale.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Judith Bentley 

Head Teacher  

Little Windmills 
 

If you have any old toys, such as 
board games, dressing up 

clothes, dolls etc, 
these would be 

gratefully received 
and used by Little 

Windmills. 
 



Hazel class had a brilliant day at the Church Schools Festival this week, in Lincoln Cathedral. They 
explored the discovery interactive room, designed stained glass windows, dressed in robes and had a 
choral practise in the Chapter House. Candles were lit by worship wardens in remembrance and the 

school banner was proudly carried.  




